CAPE SAINT CLAIRE ELEMENTARY

PTO NEWSLETTER

Visit our website at www.cscpto.org or “Like” our Facebook Page

CANDY GRAMS

The 5th Grade committee will once again happy to bring CANDY GRAMS to ALL of CSCES. *‘
This is a great way to send a personal message to your children, grandchildren, teachers and *
«=  friends. Simply fill out the form that your child will bring home sometime this week. *.

“‘r!" Be sure your TO: & From: are complete as well as the correct classroom that it will be
% delivered to. They will be due back on the 16th and distributed on the 20th.
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ﬁ Special THANKS to Stacey Cochran-McNeal & Heather Szczytko for another
¥ successful BookFair. This event takes a lot of time, work and dedication!
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:;g Once again, we would like to take this time to thank Erica & Sandra Ramos for the

;& wonderful Sno-Day that was held on the last day of the BookFair.
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YearBook Market Day Parents Night Out!
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3 Remember to send your CD’s, i“ Don't foreet to ord COOKIES thi :ﬁ A

3¢ Thumb Dives, and other year- g 1 '8¢ 0 078" YOI ® . The first meeting of the planning com-
month! The more cookies that are pur- . . i‘

book pictures to Christina :

. . ; 3t : mittee for the Parents Night Out event
h lid chased, the our school will earn! ﬁ* ﬁ‘

Gehring. Holiday Parties, * that will be held on February 22, 2014
% Field Trips, Concerts...get ® ﬁ will be on Tuesday December 17th in ﬁ:
3¢ them in! * : _ e
* 3. Be sure to earn your FREE hanging Organ- 2 the Med'a Center. Please Com_e share %
§ § izer! Check out the other great savings, ﬁ, your ideas so we can make this event a i.
% Questions? Please email ¥ specials and FREEBIES at ﬁ huge Su(;'cess :ch you hav%nOtS]lreadyt ﬁ’"
received your flyer regarding the meet- X
% CLG1077@aol.com % www-marketday.com ﬁ ing, it should be coming home soon. If J€
* % ~ you would like to be involved, but can’t i’
% Be sure to have your child’s § The last day to order from Market Day this ﬁ make the meeting, please contact: ﬁ
¥ name and class on the enve- 3¢ Month will be on 12/11 by 11:00pm. ﬁ Christine Jozwick %
§ lope. 2% % Pick-up Date is 12/17 5:45 pm. CMJozwick@jamhoff.com i’
* %ﬁ * == ﬁ Beth Natale : *
% " % P S Knnysibibaby@yahoo.com 3
¥ — * v& * 3
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.0On November 16th the Cape Chess sent a team of their top players to the Naval Academy Primary '
School to compete in the NAPS Invitational Chess Tournament . Teams from West Annapolis, H|IIs
o [CHESSCLUB]  mere, Davidsonville, and NAPS Elem Schools also came to compete in the event. The competition
l' V/ was stiff, but our team was well prepared and won third place trophies. Jacob Weintraub earned a

. perfect score winning all his individual matches!
l

l Congratulations to our Chess Team!

l

| Thales Savkli, Brian Collins, Dejohn Rowe, Qeonte Wallace, Luke Schewenk, Sam Hendrick, Connor
l B McKnight, Jacob Weintraub

l

-: The Spring Session for Chess Club will begin 02/03. Registration forms will be sent home with 2nd-5th Graders af-
g ter the winter break. For questions about Chess Club, please contact
H
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|| . .
:_ Karen Collins at KCollinsHandspa@yahoo.com hbihibkiiii
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CSCES PTO Board!

President: Kerry Wilson

The school wide directory has been a large undertaking
but is finally nearing completion. We hope to have it
ready sometime this month. Anyone who completed the
directory form and provided a legible and valid email
address, will receive a copy upon com-

VP Volunteers: Jill Remson
VP Fundraising: Susan Ogden

VP Social Events: Christine Jozwick

pletion. Please contact Christine Joz- VP School Activities: Theresa Holtzclaw

wick at cmjozwick@gmail.com if you
have any questions.

Corresponding Secretary: Christina Gehring
Recording Secretary: Christine Clark
Treasurer: Brenda Hall

Website: Bill Sczcytko
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